LEOPOLD GODOWSKY

270 Riverside Drive
Vay 8th 1935
lMr,Paul Howard

g
Franklin Street

Adelaide ,S,Australia

Dear Mr.,Howard,

Many thanks for your kind letter of April 8th,
Your informations are always of great interest to me, and I
would to-day gladly answer you with a longer letter,if I would

not need every minute available for my preparationsfof a trip

to Burope,
I am leaving a day aftér to-morrow and will visit

EnglandyFrancesAustria,Poland and Russia. But it will merely
be a pleasure trip,although I am deeply interested to learn
about the musical conditions abroad, Of special interest to me
will be Russia, from where 29 many contradicting reports came,
that it will be intewsting to collect personal experiences.

As soon as I return from abroad I will write
you again,In the meantime I wish to be excused for not writing

moreyas your lovely letter deserves a longer answer,

With best wishes, I am, as ever,

sincerely yours,
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